Dear Harold: 16 June 1998

A short note to enclose an enclosure that didn’t get into yesterday’s letter. Dave Wrone
now has chapters 9 to 13 (13 without the embedded graphics which clogged up the file transfer or
something). I will send the graphics files as separate attachments in the morning so that he can
marry them up with the chapter 13 file.

I am working on Chapter 14 tonight and will be done possibly as early as tomorrow. With
it. 1 am beginning to believe that outgoing mail in Idaho Falls sometimes gets held longer than
expected if you hit the mail cycle wrong. For example they pick up mail at the post office in
Idaho falls three times a day starting about 11:00 and transport to a local collection and sorting
hub in Pocatello (as evidenced by the cancellation stamp) before it goes cross country. They
appear to do little sorting here. That may explain some of the time elapse mystery but I am
baffled with the opened/damaged envelope.

Until we communicate by phone.

Hope you and Lil’s are doing well.

P.S. Got a bookin the mail from Raymond Marcus, The Bastard Bullet, in which your name
was cited as appreciating all his work in the book. He seemed to place a lot of esteem in

your endorsement of the book.



